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Dates for your Diary 

• May bank holiday-School is closed – 

Monday 5th May 

• Parents 5 week phonics course in 

the Music Room (KS2) - Wednesday 

14tth May at 9.00am (KS1) 

• Y6 SATs week – Week beginning 

Monday 12th May (see timetable 

below) 

• Y5/6 Girl’s football match – Monday 

12th May 

• Reception pupils to Hatton Farm – 

Thursday 15th May – PLEASE PAY 

BEFORE THE DAY 

• Bell boating Y3 – Monday 19th May 

• Y5/6 Girls football match & Y3/4 

Boys football match V Heathfield 

School – Monday 19th May 

• Y6 trip to Drayton Manor – Friday 

23rd May 

• Class group photos and Y6 individual 

photos - Wednesday 4th June 

 
Website anD tWitter 

https://www.angleseysch-bham.co.uk 

https://twitter.com/AngleseyP 
Youtube@anglesey.bham.sch.uk 
 
Gallery photos - https://anglesey-
primary-school.secure-
primarysite.net/gallery-2024-2025/ 
 
 

Message froM Mr PeMbleton 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

At Anglesey Primary, we continue to be 
incredibly proud of our school community and 
everything our children strive for each day. Our 
values of Ambition, Pride, and Success are 
shining through across the school, and we thank 
you for the continued support you give at home 
to help your children thrive. 

Next week marks an important milestone for our 
Year 6 pupils as they take their SATs. We are 
so proud of their hard work, resilience, and 
determination. These tests are just one part of 
their learning journey, and we know they will do 
themselves – and all of us – proud. We wish 
them the very best of luck! 

To support our Year 6 children, we are offering 
a free breakfast club all week from 8.00am. A 
calm start to the day with a healthy breakfast 
really helps children feel settled and ready to do 
their best. 

We also want to remind you that our funded 
breakfast club continues to be available for 
all pupils. It’s free from 8.15am, and for those 
who arrive a little earlier at 8.00am, there’s just 
a £1 daily charge. 

Catering Update 
After 14 dedicated years, our wonderful Head 
Cook, Sharon, has taken the decision to resign. 
We are so grateful for her service and the care 
she’s shown to generations of Anglesey children 
– she will be greatly missed. 

We are pleased to share that Coombs have 
now appointed a new Head Cook, who is 
settling in very well. As part of our continued 
effort to ensure transparency and engagement, 
our new cook will soon be leading a Parent 
Forum and inviting parents to join us at 
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Ambition Pride Success 
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lunchtimes to see first-hand the healthy, 
delicious meals we serve. We look forward to 
welcoming you!  Dates will follow.   

Thank you once again for your ongoing support. 
Have a restful weekend. 

  
may Online safety newsletter  

This month’s Online Safety Newsletter is now on the website ‘Parents Information and News’ – 
‘Online Safety’. Please have a look on updates on ways to keep your child safe on the internet. If 
you have any issues that are concerning you about other aspects of Online safety, please speak 
to a member of staff or ask to speak to the IT team.  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
 

  
Click the link to read the newsletter:  

https://www.angleseysch-bham.co.uk/online-safety/  

sats tiMetable 
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CyberseCurity Question of the Week 
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Answer next week… 
 
 
 
 
 

year 6 sats breakfast 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

MultiPliCation suCCess 

Congratulations to Humaira, Nabiul, Alena and Noor from class 3A for achieving their 2,5,10x 
tables badges 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

WilloW story 

Willow have been reading the story 'The Journey Home from Grandpa's'. 
This is the display representing the journey. The children have experienced different colours 
and textures to represent parts of the story. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

free event 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
https://andrewsimpsoncentres.org/event/flow-together-watersports-festival-asc-birmingham/ 
 

https://andrewsimpsoncentres.org/event/flow-together-watersports-festival-asc-birmingham/


 

DraMa grouP 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


